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I believe that abortion should be a medical issue decided between a woman and her doctor.
 I believe that exclusion zones should be provided for around abortion clinics to prevent
 harassment by people intent on shaming others for their choice. I believe that the best way
 to prevent abortion is by proper scientific sexual education to young teens with the
 discussion of all types of family planning and consent. I believe that if religious people
 don't agree to abortion that they should not have abortions, but that their religious views
 should not trump another human's right to bodily autonomy.
Regards,
Joe Bette-Bennett
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